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Professor Benito Miiller D Phil Oxon, Dipl. Math. ETH
Wolfson College
Oxford 0X2 6UD
United Kingdom

Dear Professor Miller,

I want to thank you for your high level of engagement moving forward a discussion
between delegates for financing losses and damages in last COP27 in Egypt.

Your support was very important to leading in those complex negotiations, which in the
end, had excellent results.

The Chilean Government reaffirm its commitment with the climate change and will
continue to make the necessary efforts to strengthen the process.

Sincerely yours,
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